
 

Dear student, 

I appreciate that you are keen to know when you will receive results for your courses 

this year. Due to the unprecedented times and the different way grades have been 

awarded, many Awarding Organisations have not yet said when the results will be 

available. 

When the college receives results, they will show on your student MyPage. 

The table below shows the arrangements that we know for our college Awarding 

Organisations.  

 

Course 
Results available 

on MyPage  

City & Guilds Level 3 

Technicals 13 August 2020 

GCSE Results 20 August 2020 

City & Guilds Level 2 

Technicals 20 August 2020 

BTEC L3 Results 13th August 2020 

BTEC L2 Results 20th August 2020 

ABC 

Date not yet 

confirmed. 

ASDAN 
After Friday 21 

August 2020 

Cert of Competence NPTC 

Result will be sent 

directly to the 

student 

EQL 

Date not yet 

confirmed. 

FE Functional Skills 

Date not yet 

confirmed. 

FE 'Non-Technical' C & Gs 

Results 

Date not yet 

confirmed. 



NCFE 
Date not yet 

confirmed. 

RHS 

Assessment has 

been delayed – 

there is a 

potential 

assessment in the 

Autumn 

TQUK 

Date not yet 

confirmed. 

YMCA/CYQ 

Date not yet 

confirmed. 

 

The exception to this will be for any student who has transferred onto a two-year 

programme.  As your course now has an end date in the future, your result for year one 

will not show, but certification, if applicable, will still be sent out in the Autumn. 

Please keep checking your MyPage regularly and we will update you when we get more 

information, 

I hope you are keeping safe and enjoying your summer, 

 

 

Sue Keenan 

Director of Quality and Performance  


